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February 9th, 2012 
 
Kofi Boa-Antwi 
Technical Advisor  
Nunavut Impact Review Board  
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0A 0H0  
                     via Email to: info@nirb.ca 
 
RE:  NIRB: 12MN001 – GN Comments on Part 4 Screening for Biogenie’s “FOX-3, 

Dewar Lakes – Site Demobilization" project proposal  
 
Dear Kofi Boa-Antwi: 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on Biogenie’s “FOX-3, Dewar Lakes – Site 
Demobilization" project proposal.  
 
The Government of Nunavut (GN) has reviewed Biogenie’s “FOX-3, Dewar Lakes – Site 

Demobilization" project proposal and does not have any significant concerns at this time.  
 
We thank NIRB for providing the GN with the opportunity to review and provide comments 
regarding Biogenie’s “FOX-3, Dewar Lakes – Site Demobilization" project proposal and we 
look forward to receiving further information on this project from NIRB. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (867) 975-6071 if you have any questions or comments.  
 
 
 
Qujannamiik,  
 
 
 
John Price 
Avatiliriniq (Environment) Coordinator 
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